
Subject: Re: NGHR7BFL
Posted by Janet-DHS on Tue, 28 Jun 2022 13:40:37 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum:

You are using the HR file, which has one very wide record per household.  The subscripts 01,
02....refer to the line number of the person in the household. Life will be easier if you use the PR
file, which has one record per person. In the PR file, the line number is given as hvidx and hv106
does not have a subscript.
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